
 
 
11th April, 2024 
 
To,          
Corporate Relationship Department, 
The BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Sub: Confirmation of Non-Applicability of Large Corporate Entity Criteria for the FY Ended 
31st March, 2024 as Per SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November, 
2018  
 
Ref: Scrip Code – 517119.  
 
In reference to the circular dated November 26, 2018 with regard to fund raising by issuance of 
debt securities by large entities, we hereby confirm that we are not identified as a Large Corporate 
as on March 31, 2023, as per the applicability criteria given under the circular 
SEBI/HO/DDHS/CLR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018.  
 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For PCS TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
 
 
 
  
Neha Kumari 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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